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EARLY COLLEGE HIGH SCHOOL PORTABLES PROJECT 

(FORMAL BID - PROJECT #20-012.1) 
 
Q. Where can I find information about Project No. 20-012.1?  
 
A.  Contract Documents can be viewed or downloaded on the Solano Community College District’s website: 

http://www.solano.edu/measureq/vendor.php  
 
Q.  What is the scope for this project?  
 
A.  All labor, materials, equipment, and supplies necessary for the completion of the entire scope of work as 

outlined in the contract documents. Installation of new concrete walkways, asphalt paving and fencing. Two 
(2) new portable classroom buildings will be provided and set under a separate contract. Contractor is 
required to coordinate installation of new buildings with modular company. Installation of all electrical, fire 
alarm, and data as shown in the contract documents. Including new electrical service and fiber run to the 
new portable buildings. Contractor shall include the safe-off of all utilities, including but not limited to all 
electrical, fire alarm, data, security, and plumbing. ADA upgrades as shown in the contract documents. 

 
The scope of work for this project is further defined in the contract documents. The Contractor will provide 
and install all security fencing, safety barriers, portable toilets, and debris bins per the contract 
specifications. Multiple relocations of site fencing/ safety barriers may be required for the completion of this 
project. All campus pedestrian access shall be maintained and existing buildings shall remain functional 
during the duration of the project. 
 

Q.  What is the anticipated start and duration for this project?  
 
A.  The anticipated construction duration is September 14, 2020 – October 23, 2020. 

 
Q.  What is the Construction Estimate for this project?  
 
A.  The estimate for this project is $250,000.  
 
Q.  Will there be a MANDATORY WALK for this project?  
 
A.  There will be a Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference (web based meeting via Zoom) Wednesday, July 29th, 

2020 at 11:00 AM. All interested parties must send a request to participate to Victoria.Lamica@solano.edu 
. Independent site-visits must also be conducted by potential bidders during the bidding period.  

  
Q.  Is this project subject to a Project Labor Agreement (PLA)?  
 
A.  No.  
 
Q.  Does the General Contractors have to be pre-qualified with your District in order to bid this 

project?  
 
A.   No.  


